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I strongly oppose this measure. This is going to force people to miss work and miss 

out on funds they desperately need in order to vote. Oregon’s vote by mail process 

has never down any credible evidence of fraud or misuse. This is absurd that this 

state would even ponder the idea to begs a knee to the dictator POTUS.  


